
CERS Employers,
Fiscal Year 2026 CERS Employer Contribution Rates

KPPA is currently working to update your CERS Employer Contribution Rates in
Employer Self Service (ESS). Please do not submit your July 2025 Monthly Report
until these updates are completed. We will complete these updates as soon as
possible and will notify you again when the reports are ready. If you have already
submitted your report, ERCE will be in contact with you directly. 

If you have any additional questions, please contact your ERCE Representative. 

Below are the correct CERS Employer Contribution Rates for Fiscal Year 2026.
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